
























 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
November 20, 2015 
 
Daniil Kleyman 
Suite 169 
3420 Pump Road 
Richmond Virginia 23233-1111 
 
RE:   810 North 21st Street 
          DHR # 2014-127 
 
Dear Mr. Kleyman:                
 
Thank you for submitting the amended Part 2 application  describing rehabilitation work planned for your 
building located at 810 North 21st Street here in Richmond   After reviewing your amended application, we 
agree the Part 2 proposal  is acceptable and meets the Secretary of the Interior’s Standards for Rehabilitation.  
However, the following additional information will be required for review and approval:  
 

 Changes planned for the building’s setting must be fully described and submitted for review and 
approval.    

 Full horizontal and vertical sections of proposed replacement windows are required for review 
and approval.  

 
Please be aware that new exterior wood fabric should be painted and not stained an opaque color.  
 
My Comments, along with your application amendment, have been submitted to the NPS for review and 
comment; you can expect a response from the NPS within the next 30 days.  In the interim, should your 
scope of work change in any way, or if we can be of further assistance, please contact me at (804) 482-6095.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
William Mills Crosby 
Historical Architect, Tax Act Program 
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